From:
 (TAXUD)

 Sent:
 16 February 2017 17:11

To:

Cc: TAXUD UNIT C2

**Subject:** RE: Submission on the Directive 2011/64/EU public consultation to

amend TED

Attachments: INNCO OPC contribution .pdf

Dear

Thank you for your contribution to the open public consultation. We have attached the document you have sent by email to your contribution in EUSurvey (see last page of the attached document).

Best regards,

From: [mailto: @innco.org]

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 4:26 PM

To: TAXUD UNIT C2

Subject: Submission on the Directive 2011/64/EU public consultation to amend TED

Dear Sirs,

Please find our submission on the above which we respectfully request is used in addition to our questionnaire responses.

Thank you.

Steering Group Coordinator INNCO
@innco.org

T: @INNCOorg

http://innco.org/

